Speaker Mike Turzai
125 Hillvue Ln #1
Pittsburgh, PA 15237


Dear Speaker Turzai,

Year after year, Pennsylvanians are mourning the loss of more than 1,500 lives to gun violence. This is neither normal nor acceptable. According to a recent poll by Franklin & Marshall College, 64% of PA voters want the legislature to implement laws that reduce gun violence.  

Two bills currently introduced in the PA House offer simple measures to do just that: 

· HB 673 would mandate comprehensive background checks for all firearm sales, including gun shows and private sales, excepts transfers between direct family members.

· HB 1075 would allow judges to issue Extreme Risk Protective Orders (ERPOs) to temporarily take guns from people who pose an extreme risk to themselves or others.

These bills are currently stalled in the Judiciary Committee. I ask you to ensure that HB 673 and HB 1075 are moving through committee without further delay and put to a vote in the full House.

Sincerely,

